
To whole this may concern,  

 

I am a registered nurse in Texas and would like to voice my concerns.  Please oppose HB 3063. We have 

a right to choose what goes in our bodies. As a bedside nurse, I see Infants stop breathing post 

vaccinations and we have to resuscitate them... I see the negative side effects. We should choose what 

goes in our children, not government.  Thank you, Sheila Gene 210-573-4857 

 


